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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am 100% opposed to the proposed project 58218 on the north fork Nooksack River. Large scale, clearcut style
logging has no place in this watershed. Our salmon and steelhead are already threatened by low flows,
diminished floodplain, temperatures. Why would a project that only makes these problems worse ever be
considered???

Please do not allow such a careless, terrible project to go forward.



